

Kingman County Commission

Fred Foley, County Commissioner District #1 Carol F. Voran, County Commissioner District #2 John Steffen, County Commissioner District #3

Kingman County Courthouse, 130 N. Spruce, Kingman KS 67068 Office of the County Clerk: Phone: 620-532-2521 / Fax: 620-532-5082

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – Sept. 30, 2013

For more information, contact Nancy D. Borst, 620-532-2037 / nborst@kingmancoks.com



Flu shots available at health department

Kingman County Commission Chair John Steffen receives his annual flu vaccine from Kingman County Health Department nurse Mary Schwartz Monday during the weekly commission meeting. Supporting Steffen are fellow commissioners Fred Foley and Carol Voran. Experts at the Centers for Disease Control recommend getting a flu shot earlier for protection throughout flu season. The vaccine, which prevents the four viruses most likely to cause serious flu illnesses, is available at the health department. Nearly everyone age 6 months and older needs the vaccine. For more information, call the health department at 620-532-2221.